
 

This school year is flying by so fast! As a staff, we are enjoying learning about each 

unique child. Thank you for entrusting your precious little people to us! 

 

Things to remember this month: 

● SCHOOL RESUMES JAN. 2nd & 3rd 

● The children will have “Show and Tell” the first FULL week of January. They are 

invited to bring ONE Christmas gift to show. Keep in mind that the gift will need to 

be able to fit in their bag. 

○ M/W/F-Children with last names beginning with A-K can bring one item to 

show on Jan. 6th. Last names beginning with L-Z will be on Jan. 8th 

○ T/TH-Children with last names beginning A-K can bring one item to show 

on Jan. 7th. Last names beginning with L-Z on Jan. 9th.  

○ If your child is in both classes, they may bring an item for each class. 

● Reminder - there is no school on Jan. 20th 

● We will begin individual developmental testing this month. The results will be 

shared with you at your child’s conference at the end of February. Watch for an 

email with online sign-up! 

● Winter Weather-We will let you know in advance if we will be going outside. 

Snow pants are not necessary unless we go outside. Please label jackets, hats, 

mittens, etc with your child's name. If your child wears boots to school, please 

remember to put shoes in their bag to wear once they arrive. 

● School Closings- In the event of inclement weather we will report to WBAY and 

post on our Facebook page. Generally, we follow the MPSD. 

● Registration forms for the 2025-26 school year will be available early to mid-Jan. 

If you know of any families that are interested in our preschool, please let them 

know we are taking registration. Your recommendations are absolutely our best 

advertisement and we appreciate your support! 

● COVID, flu, colds, etc. - We appreciate your continued vigilance in keeping your 

child home if he/she is sick. Keep in mind the 24-hour rule for fevers, vomiting, or 

diarrhea. Please call school to tell us if your child will be absent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Turn over for January calendar!) 


